

## St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

**Telephone: (08) 9782 6500** 

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

5/2/2019

**Dear Parents** 

Today your child's diary has been sent home. It will be sent home every night and it needs to be returned to school every day.

The diary is to record homework which will begin next Monday. It is also for communication. It may be hard to speak to me before school regarding any information that you think may affect your child at school that day. Please write a note in the diary. These are checked daily.

Many thanks,
Maxine Mulholland